
 

Chester County Human Resources Merit Scholarship 
CCHRA will be awarding two winners a $1,000 scholarship at our June 2025 meeting . 
The purpose of this award is to acknowledge undergraduates and graduate students 

who are dedicated to the field of human resources.  

E L I G I B I L I T Y  
Graduate students currently enrolled in an MBA, 
MPA, or MS program with a concentration in 
Human Resources, Organizational Management, 
or Industrial Relations. Seniors are eligible!  

Undergraduate students enrolled in any of the 
following programs: Human Resources 
Management; Organizational Management; or 
Business Administration with a concentration 
in HR. Seniors are eligible!  

Students who are NOT enrolled in the 
programs listed above, but who demonstrate a 
strong desire to become an HR professional 
AND have interned during the summer of 2024 
or plan to intern during the summer of 2025. 

 DETAILS  
TWO SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS WILL 

BE AWARDED  

ONE $ 1,000  
UNDER GRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP & 

ONE $ 1,000 GRADUATE STUDENT  
SCHOLARSHIP  

All students are required to be currently 
attending colleges or universities in the 

Greater Philadelphia/Chester County area. 

Scholarship awards will be based on the candidate’s completion of the scholarship 
application, fieldwork or coursework related to Human Resources, Human Resources 
related extracurricular activities, and essay answers.  

Please send a completed application to Becca King, College Relations Chair, at 
chescohra@gmail.com by April 30, 2025.  

QUESTIONS?  
No late submissions will be accepted.  

Contact Becca King at 
chescohra@gmail.com  


